KETTLE’S YARD TRAVEL FUND

FACULTY OF ARCHITECTURE AND HISTORY OF ART

The Awarders of the Kettle’s Yard Travel Fund give notice that they are prepared to receive applications from students of Architecture or of History of Art for grants towards travelling expenses to enable them to travel abroad or, if funds permit, within the UK. Any registered student member of the University, who has graduated in Architecture or in History of Art at this University or elsewhere, is eligible for a grant. In accordance with Regulation 3 for the Fund the Awarders will give preference to candidates below the standing of Master of Arts.

Applications for grants, accompanied by a short statement of the nature and purpose of the proposed travel, must be submitted to the Secretary of the Faculty Board of Architecture and History of Art, 1 Scroope Terrace, Cambridge, so as to reach her no later than 5.00pm on Wednesday 12 February 2020.  Successful applicants will be required to make use of their grants before the end of 2021 unless the Professor of Architecture waives this requirement.
A successful recipient will be required to send a short report on the result of his or her study as soon as is practicable after its completion.
Further information and application forms are available from the Graduate Office: graduate.admin@aha.cam.ac.uk
Please email your application to graduate.admin@aha.cam.ac.uk by 5.00pm on Wednesday 12 February 2020.  Please ensure that your Supervisor endorses your application and that you write your Year, Programme of Study and College on your statement.

Please refer to Statutes and Ordinances for full details of award rules:

http://www.admin.cam.ac.uk/univ/so/2013/chapter12-section2.html#heading2-270
